24 January 2000

Mr Robert Pullella

Office of Gas Access Regulation
Level 6, Governor Stirling Tower
197 St Georges Terrace

PERTH WA 6000

Dear Mr Pulldla

Proposed Access Arrangement
Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline (DBNGP)

In section 7.2 “Key Performance Measures for Pipelines’ of the proposed Access
Arrangement Information for the DBNGP, Table 7.1 “Comparison of Australian Pipelines’
illustrates a graphical comparison of tariffs for various Australian pipelines on a cents per
100km basis.

In the table there are references made to AGL pipeline tariffs as being “new” and “existing”,
which we understand refers to our Roma to Brisbane Pipeline (RBP). If this is the case the
information presented is partially incorrect.

Whilst we have no objection to our publicly available tariff information being referred to in
public documents, we do endeavour to have such information accurately quoted. Assuming
that the tariff information does relate to the RBP then the correct information as at 1 January
2000, on a 100% load factor basis, is detailed in the table below.

RBP Capacity Centsper 100km
Existing:0-78TJ per day 8.5
New:78-101TJ per day 17.4

We request that in its decision on the DBNGP access arrangement, that the Regulator
requires this apparent error to be rectified.

Should you wish to discuss this submission further please call me on (02) 9922 8730.

Y ours faithfully

Mick McCormack
Manager Regulatory Affairs
Pipelines



